NOTICE OF MEETING
OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE
SOUTHERN HILLS COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT
TO BE HELD
AUGUST 3, 2021 AT 7:00 P.M.

Public notice is hereby given that an annual meeting of the Board of Directors of Southern Hills
Community Improvement District will be held August 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. The meeting will be
held at The Pitch located at 2924 E Sunshine Street, Springfield, MO.

Dated July 26, 2021




